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DATE: August 24, 2022
TO: Parents and/or Guardians in the Hannibal Public Schools
FROM: Rich Stilley, Business Manager

SUBJECT: Asbestos-Containing Materials in the Hannibal Schools

All school districts in the United States are required by the Federal Government to inspect for Asbestos
Containing Building Material (ACBM) and report to employees and parents the results of those inspections.
The district performs a visual inspection every 6 months, and a mandated re-inspection is required every three
years by a qualified, independent company. Poepping Stone Bach & Associates, Inc. of Quincy, Tllinois
performed the mandated re-inspection on August 13, 2021.

All other remaining ACBM have not been disturbed since the previous report and their level of repair is

unchanged. These reports may be viewed in my office during the normal school day from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30
p.m.
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